Dear Kellogg Families,
This coming spring our students will be participating in the national Smarter Balanced exam. While the test is new to us, our students have already had the opportunity to take a look at the practice and training tests available for both Math and English/ Language Arts. This exposure is key in helping them learn the on-line tools of the exam as it is a completely computer-adaptive test. We are very fortunate that Shoreline is as technology rich as it is! Our students have daily access and interaction with laptops in all of their core classes and they are familiar with using computers to learn as well as to test.
I’ve attached information about the Smarter Balanced assessment for you to read through and am asking that you mark your calendars at home with our testing dates. Our desire is to consolidate the testing into two weeks to maintain a high-quality testing environment and to limit interruptions and disruptions. Please do what you can at home to avoid scheduling appointments, vacations, or trips during the testing window. We expect that our students will be tired and so, as a school, are committing to lessening their homework load during testing. A good breakfast, PTSA snacks, breaks, and a little TLC will be key for all to do their best!
Mark your calendars with these testing dates:
            April 29th – 8th Graders Only, Science MSP
            May 4th – May 8th, 7th and 8th Graders, Math
            May 11th – May 15th, 7th and 8th Graders, English/Language Arts
Students will test in the morning and then attend regularly scheduled classes for the remainder of the school day. Zero period classes continue during the testing window as do after school sports
